9621 W. Speckled Gecko Dr.
Peoria, AZ  85383
623-775-6525
May, 3, 2010

Dr. Torbert
Engineering Teacher
9621 W. Speckled Gecko Dr.
Peoria, AZ  85383

Dear Dr. Torbert:

Thank you for the internship, it was very enjoyable. It made me understand how much effort you put into the education of your engineering students.

I learned a lot form this internship. First, I learned how much you need to type and research to make lesson plans for all of your engineering classes every day. Second, I realize that I forgot a large amount of the things I learned in my previous engineering class and typing the lesson plans helped me remember what I learned. Finally, I was able to practice and improve my skills with the Google Sketchup, and A+ CADD programs.

Again, thank you for allowing me to participate in this internship in your class.

Sincerely,



David Delisle


